Founder: William Booth

Office of The General



International Headquarters London EC4V 4EH

Dear Friends:

This Thursday (1 September) will be the first of our weekly prayer meetings. Thank you for your positive support of this international prayer emphasis and your commitment to pray.

The topic of this half hour of prayer will be our Army. The needs of your own corps, centres, and territorial activities and plans will form part of your prayer list. I would like to add topics of international concern and will write you on a regular basis with updates.

For the weeks ahead, I am asking that you hold before the Lord the following:

- 1) The need to deepen our spiritual life personally and as a people of God
- 2) In this economic climate, financial resources for our worldwide mission
- 3) Renewed passion to bring people to Jesus and lead them to maturity in him
- 4) The courage and compassion to stand for and serve the marginalised

As we pray together across the Army world, I know the Lord will unite us in a special way as we seek his direction and blessing. Thank you for your partnership in prayer.

God bless you richly,

Linda Bond **GENERAL**